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RECOVERED

Two outdoorsmen located a submerged 2006 Lund SSV-18' red aluminum runabout in a
slough off the Pitt River. The 2008 25hp Yamaha outboard was located in the water close
by. After salvaging the vessel and engine, the men checked the Stolen Boats Canada
web page and noted the vessel listed as being stolen in late December from Pitt Lake.
There have been several cabin break and enters and vessel thefts in the Pitt Lake area
and police are reminding property owners to monitor their assets on a regular basis.
Please report any suspicious activities observed on the Pitt to the Coquitlam or Ridge
Meadows RCMP.




